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Dear i
NEW ADELAIDE AQUATIC CENTRE SITE LOCATION

Thank you for your recent correspondence to the Hon Tom Koutsantonis MP,
Minister for Infrastructure and Transport, about the new Adelaide Aquatic Centre
site location. Minister Koutsantonis has asked me to thank you for your
correspondence and respond on his behalf.

As part of its election commitments, the State Labor Government has committed
$80 million to delivering a new Adelaide Aquatic Centre Project. | can advise that
the Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is currently
undertaking a community consultation process on three locations within Park 2.
The results of the community consultation process are being considered by a
Community Reference Group, which will make recommendations to the
government on the preferred location within Park 2, for consideration.

The South Australian Government will be responsible for making the final
decision about the location of the new Aquatic Centre.

The Department will endeavour to retain as many mature trees as possible when
designing and constructing the new Adelaide Aquatic Centre.

| trust this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Jo an
Chiief Executive

5 August 2022
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